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This Week’s Highlights 

• We have had a super week in Nursery. The children have joined in with 

the “Going on a Bear Hunt” story. They had a Bear Hunt on the field 

(some were disappointed that we didn’t find real bears (we’ll look into 

that next time!) We have been looking after our Mental Health as we 

took part in some Cosmic Yoga. 

• In Reception we have had lots of lovely leaf related fun and learning, 

including going on leaf hunt and making leaf lanterns to brighten up the 

Autumn days. 

• Year 1 have been talking about different types of homes and are 

beginning to name them!  We have also been looking at sequencing in 

maths and identifying missing numbers on a number line. 

•  Year 2 have enjoyed putting their continent knowledge to the test this 

week by beginning to create their very own fact files about each of the 

continents. We have also enjoyed thinking about our own mental health 

this week and have made a lovely gratitude tree for the classroom. 

• Year 3 had a go at writing in mirror code this week as we were learning 

about reflections in our science lesson. We have also been thinking about 

the many things we are grateful for. 

• Year 4 have enjoyed planting their own seeds to water with kindness this 

week then watch them flourish and grow as a result! Please keep us 

posted on their progress at home. We have also spent time examining 

the delicious, delectable chocolate room depicted in Charlie and the 

Chocolate Factory and decided we would all love to try edible grass if it 

really existed!  

• In Year 5, we have started reading the Ancient Greek myth ‘Pandora’s 

Box’. We understood the myth extremely well and were shocked when 

we found out what was in Pandora’s box! We have also been practicing 

our meditation skills and learning how to ‘switch off’.  

• Year 6 have started to explore the wonderful art work of Samantha 

French. We enjoyed annotating her paintings, discussing them and 

starting to look more closely at her techniques. We have also found it so 

beneficial to look at different ways to look after ourselves and our mental 

health. We’ve looked at gratitude, kindness and relaxation.  
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Our value next week  
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Keon A, Isaac L, Logan O, Gracie S 
RKI- Bryonie KA & Hubert D 
RRG— Layla S & Charlie M 

 

Year 1: Daniel FD, 
Ruby-Jo, Dougie, 
Mattieson  

Year 4: Alfie M, Mia 
B, Lola J, Corey C 

Year 2:  Bella A, Kay-
Lea D, Milena P, 
Madison D 
 
Year 3: Lillie H, Tyler 
T, Chloe D, Jazmine 
R 
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Year 5: Lexi K, George 
B, Alfie K, John-
Jaymes S 
 
Year 6: Kacey G, 
Cohen W, Maks M, 
Jack W 

 Year 6:  Lily May P, 
Kaiden C L, Jasmine 
A, George M 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery – Autumn Year 3 - wellbeing 
Reception- mulch Year 4 – investigation 
Year 1 – instruction Year 5 – gargantuan  
Year 2 - Landmark Year 6 – tranquillity  

 
Problem of the Week 

Lots of families loved the algebra problem last week 
so here’s another! WATCH OUT! Will you get caught 
out like Mr Garry did on the last line!!!  
Screen shot your answers to your child’s class teacher 

and we will draw a name before next week’s 
newsletter for a prize.

 
 

 

 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years – AM Nursery 98.7% 
KS1 – Mr Garry’s Class 98.3% 
LKS2 – Mrs McLoughlin’s Class 97.5%  
UKS2 – Mrs Onyett’s Class 99.3% 
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